
 Dawn to Corunna Pipeline Project

Notice of 
road closures

Road closures will occur in the project area 
due to natural gas pipeline work on various 
dates in August and September 2023.

Have questions? Please contact me.
Tori Laird 
Community Engagement Advisor, 	 1-855-381-9138 (toll-free) 
Dawn-Corunna Project	 dawncorunnaproject@enbridge.com

For details on the dates, impacted roads and alternate routes, please visit 
the project website listed below and look for signage on the roadways.

enbridgegas.com/dawncorunnaproject

Access for residents and businesses will be maintained.
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